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Comments: Hello. I don't  think sheep should be allowed to graze in National forest. They degrade the landscape

and take away habitat from other ungulates. They are also a target for predators who call this ecosystem home.

National forest is public lands that are enjoyed by many. When I visit these areas, I expect to see wildlife and

intact ecosystems. Livestock do not belong on Americas public lands!! 


